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17 July 2013

Mr John Bracic

Director

Anti-Dumping Commission

C/o Australian Customs and Border Protection Service
Customs House

5 Constitution Avenue

CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear Mr Bracic
Revocation Inquiry — Greyback Cartonboard exported from the Republic of Korea

| refer to Amcor Packing (Australia) Pty Ltd's (“Amcor Packaging”) submission dated 25 June
2013. I understand that you have sought further clarification concerning Amcor Packaging's
recommendation that the anti-dumping measures applicable to greyback cartonboard exported
from Korea should not be revoked any earlier than 1 July 2013.

As previously indicated, Amcor Limited announced In February 2013 that it would be closing the
Amcor Packaging Petrie manufacturing facility. The mill will cease local production of greyback
cartonboard during October 2013.

Amcor Packaging nominated a 1 July 2013 revocation date as this would allow customers to seek
alternative supply of greyback cartonboard in the lead up to the Petrie closure. The lead time
between order and arrival of imported goods is approximately two months, hence the 1 July 2013
date is well in advance of the planned closure of the Petrie mill and allows customers a minimum
four months to secure greyback cartonboard from an alternate source.

The revocation of the anti-dumping measures any earlier than 1 July 2013 could result in the
cancellation of orders that will impact the scheduled production in the lead-up to October. As it is,
customers that have ordered imported greyback cartonboard from Korea in April/May for arrival
post 1 July 2013 will not attract anti-dumping duties. The anti-dumping measures are intended to
prevent material injury to the Australian industry manufacturing like goods. In this instance, Amcor
Packaging is continuing to manufacture greyback cartonboard at Petrie until October 2013. Amcor
Packaging considers it is reasonable for the measures to remain in place until this time.



Amcor Packaging does not seek to disrupt any supply of greyback cartonboard for its customers
and considers a four-month lead time where anti-dumping measures do not apply provides an
adequate period for alternate supply arrangements to be implemented.

Amcor Packaging maintains its view that the revocation of the anti-dumping measures on
greyback cartonboard exported from Korea should remain in place until 1 July 2013.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me on (07) 3285
0753.

Yours sincerely
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Rod Lam
Divisional Sales and Marketing Manager
Cartonboard/Export



